
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
November 19, 2021 
 
Filed via Web Portal  
 
Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
Re: Puget Sound Energy 

Monthly Purchased Gas Adjustment Report per WAC 480-90-233(5)  
 Dockets UG-190218 and UG-200832 
 
Dear Ms. Maxwell: 
 
It has come to our attention that Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) inadvertently originally filed its 
November 2020 through October 2021 monthly Purchased Gas Adjustment (“PGA”) reports 
pursuant to WAC 480-90-233(5) in its supplemental Schedule 106A Docket UG-190218 and 
2019 PGA Docket UG-190789. 
 
The balances in PSE’s PGA reports for those periods listed above included amounts from 
supplemental Schedule 106A Docket UG-190218 in its 2020 PGA Docket UG-200832, and also 
included the recovery of balances under Schedule 106B, per PSE’s 2019 General Rate Case 
Final Order 08 per Dockets UE-190529 and UG-190530 (consolidated), paragraph 662. 
 
After consulting with Commission Staff, PSE requests PGA reports for November 2020 through 
October 2021 be moved from Docket UG-190789 to Dockets UG-190218 and UG-200832.  
 
Questions regarding this filing can be directed to Lena Zakharova at (425) 462-3539. If you have 
any other questions, or if I can be of any assistance, please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 

Sincerely, 
/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris  
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com  
 

cc: Chris McGuire 


